From  _________________________________
_________________________________
_________________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]March 2017
To The Honourable Rob Stokes MP
Minister for Education
GPO Box 5341 
Sydney 2001

Dear Minister,
Chatswood Public School is already overflowing (with 22 “temporary” classrooms filling our carparks and playgrounds vs 31 permanent classrooms).  Most of the kids walk from Chatswood CBD just on our doorstep.  They’re not going to go anywhere else, regardless of zone changes.  Can you please explain how the Department of Education is going to accommodate a forecast 300 additional students over just the next three years, which we expect from already approved new apartment developments in Chatswood CBD and other general growth?
Chatswood Public School urgently needs many more permanent classrooms, more facilities (such as enough toilets!) and more land.  And the school needs the “Bush Campus” that is already overflowing to be permanently given to the school.  Please advise a plan for these things to happen.

Signed
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